
Exhibit A: Previous Action 

On June 22, 1993, City Council adopted Resolution 93-136, approving the Joint Use 

Agreement between the City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District 

related to the Bristow Middle School Multi-Use Building. 

On July 22, 1997, City Council adopted Resolution 97-164 approving the Joint Use 

Agreement between the City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District 

related to Edna Hill Middle School Gymnasium. 

On September 14, 1999, City Council adopted Resolution 99-201 amending the 

1999-2004 Capital Improvement Program to include the construction of Trails and 

Gymnasium Facilities within the City of Brentwood. 

On September 18, 2001, City Council approved a revised agreement between the 

City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District related to Joint Use 

Facilities. 

On January 8, 2002, City Council approved Resolution 2433 approving a Joint Use 

Agreement between the City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District for 

Garin Elementary School Multi-Purpose Room facility. 

On August 27, 2002, the City Council approved $208,800 in funding for design of 

the 50-meter pool/gymnasium joint-use project at Heritage High School and 

approved funding of $2,500,000 for developing joint use of the gymnasium and 

pool at Heritage High School with the Liberty Union High School District. 

On November 26, 2002, City Council approved a Joint Use Agreement between the 

City of Brentwood and Liberty Union High School District. 

On May 25, 2004, City Council adopted three resolutions of support for joint use 

facilities between the City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District for 

Pioneer Elementary School (Resolution No. 2004-117), Grant Street (Pionner) 

Elementary School (Resolution No. 2004-116), and American Avenue (Adams) 

Middle School (Resolution No. 2004-115). 

On June 22, 2004, City Council adopted Resolution 2004-155, approving the joint 

use theater facility between the City of Brentwood and the Brentwood Union School 

District at Edna Hill Middle School. 

On May 10, 2005, City Council approved Resolution 2005-99 for addendums to the 

joint use facilities agreements as approved on May 25, 2004.   

On February 14, 2006, City Council adopted Resolution 2006-27 approving 

Amendment No. 1 to the Joint Use Agreement between Liberty Union High School 

District and City of Brentwood for those facilities subject to the agreement and to 

authorize the development of rules and regulations for the subject facilities. 

On February 12, 2008, City Council adopted Resolution 2008-30 approving a 

revised Agreement between City of Brentwood and Liberty Union High School 



District related to Joint Use of Facilities and authorized the City Manager or her 

designee to execute the agreement. 

On July 22, 2008, City Council adopted Resolution 2008-193 approving a revised 

Agreement between City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District related 

to Joint Use of Facilities and authorizing the City Manager or her designee to 

execute the agreement and authorize the Director of Finance and Information 

Systems to facilitate internal loans for the payment of $1,500,000 for reimbursing a 

portion of the acquisition and construction costs of J. Douglas Adams Middle School 

Gymnasium. 

On May 10, 2011, the City Council adopted Resolution 2011-51 approving a revised 

Agreement between City of Brentwood and Liberty Union High School District 

related to Joint Use of Facilities and authorized the City Manager or her designee to 

execute the Agreement 

On September 25, 2012, the City Council adopted Resolution 2012-143 approving 

and authorizing the City Manager or his designee to execute Amendment No. 1 to 

the Agreement between City of Brentwood and Brentwood Union School District 

related to Joint Use of Facilities. 


